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West Division 
1627 Cole Boulevard, Suite 200, Lakewood, CO 80401 
t. (720) 612-6232   m. (303) 902-0964  e. phillip.courtney@martinmarietta.com 

 
 

June 27, 2025 
 
Ms. Jocelyn Carter 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203      By Electronic Mail 
 
RE:   Red Canyon Quarry – M-1985-043 
 Technical Revision – Change to Blast Event Notification 
 
Dear Ms. Carter: 
 
Rocky Mountain Materials & Asphalt, Inc. requests a modification to the Blasting Plan that was approved 
in TR-03.  Specifically, we request that the notification timeline to the adjoining property owner to be 24 
hours prior to the blast event.   The attached e-mail from Mr. Ken Bishop states that he only needs 24 
hours notice.  This will allow more precise notification as we monitor site conditions and weather to 
ensure safe blasting events.  
 
Additionally, our understanding is that DRMS does not require advance notification of blasting events.  
With this revision, we would remove the requirement to notify DRMS in advance of each blasting event.  
Blast reports are completed by the Certified Blaster for each event.  Those reports are maintained by 
Rocky Mountain Materials and are available to DRMS upon request.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Phillip J. Courtney 
Land Manager 
 
 
 



From: Wayne Stoughton
To: Phillip Courtney
Subject: FW: TR
Date: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 5:45:37 AM

Will this work for you?
Wayne

-----Original Message-----
From: KEN BISHOP <ken@kidlynx.com>
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 11:07 AM
To: Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com>
Subject: TR

EXTERNAL SENDER – PLEASE ASSESS AND VERIFY

Mr. Stouton
Blasting notice /Tr would be acceptable to moving to 24hr where now its 72hrs




